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Where Life Is Good!
Follow us on 
FREE Wi-Fi

SIMON CRAWFORD 
BAND

Friday 5-8pm

Patio Open for

Outdoor Dining

Open Daily at 11:30am • 603-447-2325 • 1000 yards south of the Kancamagus on Rt. 16, Albany, NH

Great Place to Watch 
your Favorite Team!

Our Burger Special...

$8.99!
Back By Popular Demand!

Dine in only

On Tuesdays...
Any Burger on the Menu is

IS HERE!

Drawings 
every 5 
minutes 

11am-close

We have it here!
Virtually Pain- Free

Laser Dentistry

John R. Low, DDS • 603-356-3355
125 Pine Street, North Conway, NH

northconwaydental.com
Caring for the Valley’s dental health since 1972

NORTH CONWAY DENTAL ASSOCIATES

• No shot. No drilling. Fillings.

• Stress Free and Gentle for all ages

• Instant Cold sore and canker sore
removal

• Non-surgical gum disease treatments

• Preventative hygiene & restorative
dental care

• Whitening & cosmetic techniques

• CEREC crowns in one appointment

FREE new patient exam & consult
an $85 Value.  Mention this ad.

Financing available. Early morning 
cleaning appointment.

HARVEY’S 
11TH ANNUAL 
GOLF/TENNIS 
CHALLENGE

Bridgton Highlands 
Country Club

Saturday, September 15th
9am Shot Gun Start

(rain date 9/16/18)

PRIZES
-------------

FOOD
-------------

$300 TEAM
-------------

$75 
INDIVIDUAL

-------------
$100 HOLE 
SPONSOR

ALL 
PROCEEDES 

BENEFIT
HARVEST HILLS 

ANIMAL SHELTER
1389 

BRIDGTON RD.
FRYEBURG, ME 

04037
207-935-4358

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS!
Grant Auctions, DW Electric, 
Paris Farmers Union, Spruce Hurricane, 
Harvest Gold Gallery, Fryeburg Vet, 
B&L Oil, Hunting Dearborn, 
The Oxford House Inn, 
Collins Plumbing and Heating, 
Good Earth Gardening, 
Cardinal Printing, 
The Conway Daily Sun, 
Green Thumb Farms, 
Michael Freidman, 
and many more!

Wendy McVey receives the Ham Charitable Foundation Community Volunteers Award presented by 
Ham Foundation Executive Director Bob Murphy. (COURTESY PHOTO)

Ham Foundation recognizes 
the Mountain Garden Club

CONWAY — The Mountain Club 
hosted an Afternoon in the Garden on 
July 26 at The Farmstand Events Barn 
in Chocorua. Despite torrential rain 
and the need to move the event inside, 
the high level of participation coupled 
with great energy made for a wonder-
ful event. More than 60 garden club 
members and their guests gathered to 
celebrate the club’s 45th anniversary. 
Members Neysa and Kim Packard 
hosted the event at their historic barn. 

This inaugural event was made even 
more special as it served as an opportu-
nity to provide thanks and recognition. 

The club was honored by the Kendal 
C. and Anna Ham Charitable Founda-
tion. Executive Director Bob Murphy,
along with foundation board members, 

presented garden club Past-President 
Wendy McVey with the 2018 Ham 
Charitable Foundation Community 
Volunteer Award. 

The foundation also donated $1,000 
to the club in recognition of the 14 
public gardens and numerous special 
projects that members design, plant 
and maintain throughout the Mount 
Washington Valley. In presenting the 
award, the fi fth in the history of the 
Ham Foundation, Murphy noted that 
it is reserved for “groups that do good 
work but receive little fanfare.”

The members of Mountain Garden 
Club extended heartfelt apprecia-
tion and congratulations to McVey as 
outgoing president and thanks to the 
Ham Foundation for its donation.


